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New Residential Trash Collection Routes Starting May 6, 2014 

Starting on May 6th, the city’s Solid Waste Division new residential trash collection routes will begin. Half 
of our residential customers will be assigned a different day of the week for trash collection. The other 
50% will not experience a trash day change.  

Lawrence will be split in four sections (see map below). Residential trash will be collected weekly on a 
Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday or Friday.  

 


